
 

 
 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.taleverajunior.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs A Webb 
 

Monday 17th April  

Dear parents and carers, 
 

Important messages 

Year 6 Residential – Wednesday 12th & Thursday 13th July 2023 
 

Thank you very much for confirming your child’s place on the forthcoming Y6 Residential and if 

you have already done so, for making a payment.  Please remember to do this via Arbor at your 

earliest convenience. 

Please complete the form via the link: https://forms.gle/UxGxA36KGyY1Cx339 
 

 

Firstly, please could we make a plea!  If you have a tent you are willing to lend us for the duration 

of the residential, please could you inform Mrs Howard as soon as possible either by relaying a 

message to her or by emailing via the school office (office@talaverajunior.co.uk). You may also 

complete the attached slip.  It would also be extremely helpful if you could state how many 

children your tent will sleep; this will help us to ensure that we have sufficient spaces in tents for 

your children.  Finally, if you were able to help stay and put up the tents on the Wednesday 

morning, we would be forever grateful; again, please let Mrs Howard know if you can help. 
 

Runways End require each parent and carer to complete a confidential U18 medical and activities 

consent form which will be coming home with your child on Tuesday 18th April.  Please could you 

complete and return this as soon as possible to Mrs Howard (via the school office or your child) 

and by Wednesday, 24th May 2023 at the latest. 
 

On Wednesday 7th June from 3:30 – 4:00 pm, there will be a meeting for parents in the school 

hall where we will run through all the important information and details about the Residential.  

This will also provide you with an opportunity to ask any questions you may have.   
 

Please find attached details of the recommended kit/equipment list of items your child will need 

to bring with them on the Residential.  This does vary slightly depending on if they are camping or 

staying in a pod so please check carefully.  It should be noted that we cannot swap your child’s 

accommodation package at this stage due to the nature of the trip but we will ensure that 

children will be placed at least one friend of their choice within their accommodation.  There will 

also be different groupings during the day for the programme of activities so the children will 

have an opportunity to work with a wider range of their friends throughout the Residential. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact any of the Year 6 teachers if you have any concerns about the 

trip that you would like to discuss.  We look forward to seeing you at the meeting on the 7th 

June. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Allie Howard  Alexis Pinto  Gerry Russell  Holly Carter 

Year 6 Team 
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